An Taisce Green-Schools Meeting

Dr. Michael Hynes presented to the staff of An Taisce's Green-Schools program on the 7th January 2016. Each meeting has a guest academic speaker, speaking on a theme relating to the environmental work of the Green-Schools program. I wish to express my thanks to you, for taking the time out to speak to us today.

Best wishes,

Tiarnan

Tiarnan McCusker

Green-Schools Team Leader

Environmental Education Unit

An Taisce - The National Trust for Ireland

W: www.greenschoolsireland.org

E: tmccusker@eeu.antaisce.org

T: +353 (0)87 06 20795

